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Mr. Willism F. Friedman,

310 Second street S E,

Washington 3 DC,

Dear Bill:

I received the reprint of your article on Codes And Ciphers a
couplbe of days,ago, and want to thank you warmly for 1t, and
abotve all for your generous dedlcation and for the prominent
display you hmwédeaccorded my machines in the article., I have
read it with great interest, and I would like to heaer from youw
if the reprint can be obtained from the publishers in soms
quantities- I think I could useé 1t with advantage.

I suppose that you have now seen Bo, I had a letter fpom him
the other day, from Arlington., He gave me a plece of good news
about.you - that your bill has now reached the Presidents desk.
And I sincerely hope that it will not be long now before it
gets 1ts final signaturel!

Our work here progresses, but 1t always seems so slow to me,
although it could not be otherwlse, as our resources in manpower
are necessarily limited.

We have now at last finished’the two prototyoes for our 10-rotor
machine, and they are now on thelr way to Parls. I am going there
on Sunday next, and I expect some interesting days.

And in Stockholm, my people there have finishedfhe production model
for the pocket machine. I have got some photos of 1t, and I must
say that Ii am delighted with it. - It wont be wvery long, before
Bo gets a sample, so you shall be able to judge for yourself if
I am exaggerating now,

It has been slow work with the projected pnrtable['achlne, the

" reason being lack of draftsmen. But we have made progress there

too, and I think that we are very close to the ideal -~ for our
purposes = rotor construction, We also beliwe we have solved the
problem of the supply of the electric current needed, in a very
neatqmanner., '
Qrmk teO
The last telecrypto machines ,of the type you know ,are now leaving
our shop. And in August or September we expect to have production
models for our new telecrypto ready.
And ih the meantime, we have started the maaufacture of the elec~
tric drive device for the C- and CX-machines - we have got a very.
neat design for it. By the way, it will also be used for ths pro-
Jjected portable rotor machine, when an electric drive for this 1s
deslired.
I have now mentioned only part of our activitles, but you see al-
ready from this that we keep busy. As a matter of fact, I have a

1ist of 12 different devices,~-some of them auxiliaries - which -

are in different stages of development or manufacture, here in Zug.

Annie and I are now looking forward to a real vacatien, and we ex~
pect to leave for Badenweller on the 22nd, for a stay of 3 weeks.

In the middle of June we expect to drive up to Sweden for the
summer. We are very happy to get our gitrlks and theilr familieg te ™"
come to Sweden this summer, - We do hops that both you and Elizabeth
are well, and we send you eur love and bert ressrds, Affectiggately




